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Beeches Brilliant Writers 
Last week’s winner: Krisha (Elms) 

This week’s prompt: Journey to the Bottom of the Sea 

Whole School Attendance 
This Week: 96.3%  Year So Far: 97% 

This Week’s Team Points 

1. Red Phoenix 
2. Blue Dragons 
3. Green Griffins 
4. Yellow Unicorns 

831 
825 
795 
790 

Pupil of the Week 
Elms: Neha   Cedars: Dallas 
Firs: Jaya   Pines: Hannah 
Oaks: Jude   Sycamores: Amy 
Birches: Stan   Chestnuts: Riyad A 
Palms: Zain   Magnolias: Harjot 
Spruces: Blake  Willows: Tarikul 

Diary Dates 

Mon 21 Jan, 5.30pm 
Tue 5 Feb, 9.00am 
Mon 11 Feb 
Wed 13 & Thu 14 Feb 
Thu 14 Feb 
Fri 15 Feb 
Mon 25 Feb 
Tue 5 Mar 
Thu 14 Mar 
Mon 8 - Wed 10 Apr 
Fri 12 Apr 
Mon 29 Apr 

Dick Whittington pantomime 
Y4 Inspire Workshop 
Science afternoon 
Parents’ evenings 
Break up for half term 
Teacher Day - school closed 
School reopens 
Year 6 visit to Botanical Gardens 
Year 3 Roman Day 
Year 4 residential visit to Woodlands 
Break up for Easter 
School reopens 

Children Collected By Older Siblings 
A number of our children in Years 3 and 4 are collected at 
the end of the school day by children in Years 5 and 6.  So 
that we can ensure that all our children are safe and being 
collected in line with your wishes, we are asking you to 
write a brief letter to your child’s teacher if you want an 
older sibling to collect your child.  Please note that we do 
not consider it appropriate for children in Year 4 to be 
collecting Year 3 children.  From Monday 28th January, if 
we haven’t had a letter, we will not allow older siblings 
from our school to collect younger children. 
Pantomime 
Our “Dick Whittington” pantomime takes place on Monday 
at 5.30pm and we still have a small number of standard 
tickets available at £5 each.  Please come to the office if 
you would like to buy any.  We are really looking forward 
to a great evening! 

Another Pantomime! 
If your appetite has been whetted by seeing Dick 
Whittington at our school, you have the opportunity to go 
and see two of our children - Alfie and Taylor - starring in 
Cinderella.  The show takes place at Sutton Coldfield Town 
Hall from 6th to 9th February.  For more information and 
to book tickets please visit www.cloc.org.uk 

Year 6 Residential Visit to Whitemoor Lakes 
Our Year 6 children have the opportunity to go to 
Whitemoor Lakes for a two-night residential visit from 17th 
to 19th July.  We are disappointed that we weren’t able to 
go to Red Ridge again and do a week-long residential; 
sadly, the only date we could have for Red Ridge coincided 
with secondary induction day, so we couldn’t accept that 
date.  However, Whitemoor Lakes will provide children 
with many of the same opportunities they would have had, 
and a much shorter coach journey!  We highly recommend 
this experience to you, and urge you to think about 
booking your child a place.  The visit is charged at £164 per 
child, or £124 if your child is eligible for Pupil Premium.  If 
you aren’t sure about Pupil Premium eligibility, or you 
want to discuss payment for the trip, please come and 
speak to us.  Any such conversations will be treated with 
the utmost discretion and confidentiality; we just want to 
make sure as many children as possible have this 
opportunity!  For more information about Whitemoor 
Lakes, visit: http://www.acuk.net/whitemoor-lakes 

Residential Visit for Current Year 5 Children 
If your child is in Year 5, you should have received a letter 
this week about  next year’s Year 6 residential, which we 
are considering having in October 2019, rather than at the 
back end of Year 6.  We have asked you to return the slip 
to say whether you and your child are interested in this.  
Returning the slip does not commit you to anything; we 
just want to have an idea of the level of interest so we can 
make plans. 

Volunteers Wanted! 
Calling parents, carers, grandparents, aunts and uncles!  It is 
vital that our children are given the opportunity to read aloud 
to an adult for their progress.  Also, they really love someone 
giving them 1:1 attention!  If you could offer a regular 
afternoon or an hour in the afternoon to listen to readers, we 
would really appreciate it.  You would need to have a DBS 
check, which the school would pay for.  Please speak to the 
office staff if you think you might be able to help. 

King Edward’s School Masterclasses 
King Edward VI Five Ways School are running Saturday 
masterclasses aimed at Year 4 and Year 5 children in a variety 
of subjects.  There is a charge of £45 for five sessions.  For 
more information, please visit www.kefw.org 










